
 

 

Letter of Acceptance 

No: 012/ICOLAE/XII/2021 

5 December 2021 
Dear Fauziyah, Nur 

 
Assalamualaikum wr.wb 

 
Congratulations, 

We are pleased to inform that your paper entitled 
 

Profile of Mathematical Connection of Junior High School Students Viewed 

From Mathematical Ability 
 

has been initially reviewed by editors and we decide that your paper is eligible to be 
presented in the International Conference of Learning on Advance Education 

(ICOLAE) 2021 on December 21st, 2021. To complete the administrative process 
please follow the following procedure: 

1. Adjust your articles with the publication template accordingly then submit it 

to the conftool no longer than 1 week after this LoA has been published. The 

template can be accessed in the following link  

https://icolae.ums.ac.id/2021/download/. 

2. Make payment in accordance with the administrative costs stated on the 

website in accordance with the type of participation of each no later than 1 

week after this LoA is published. The payment proof can be uploaded in the 

following link https://s.id/PaymentICOLAE2021. 

3. To get more information regarding the conference, please join the conference 

presenter Whatsapp Group with the following links 

https://s.id/ICOLAENonUMSStudent. 

We thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Wassalamualaikum wr. wb. 
 

Acknowledged by 

Dean of FKIP UMS 

 

Chairman of ICOLAE 2021 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Prof. Dr. Sutama, M.Pd. 

 

 
Yasir Sidiq, Ph.D. 
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